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          MAY 2025 Newsletter-PSY   

Hello Parents,                                                                                            Date: April 29th, 2025  

We hope every family had a great April! We are excited for the month of May. Here are 
important notes for parents:   

*Allergy Awareness  

-We have children with an allergy to shellfish. Please refrain from sending any food 
items that contain shellfish.  

*Program Planning  

-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned 
and implemented based on a new theme for every month. Our theme for the month 
of May will be Nature and Mother’s Day! 
 
*Summer Program Planning 

-We are working on summer program planning at this moment, parents 
will be informed with the program calendar latest by the end of May.   

*Early Dismissals/Pro D Day/Closures 
 
-Lord Kelvin and Lord Tweedsmuir students have an early dismissal day on Thurs 
May 1st at 12:05PM, please let us know if your child will be needing early dismissal 
pick up on that day. 
 
-Lord Kelvin and Lord Tweedsmuir students have a Pro D Day on Friday May 16th. 
Please let us know if your child will be attending PSY on that day. Reminder there is 
an additional fee of $35 for Kindergarteners and $25 for grades 1+ for Pro D Days.  

-Friendly reminder PEY will be closed for Victoria Day on Monday May 19th, 


